Dear Enfield Council

I would like to lodge my objections to the Chase Park Vicarage Farm development. As a local resident and regular user of Trent park we have recently had to put up with the development within the boundaries of Trent park. This further development would exacerbate the increasing urbanisation of the area which in my opinion is not necessary. We do not need more luxury developments with a handful of affordable homes thrown in which can only be accessed by car and an already stretched train service in an already over developed South East. We have the solution in the regeneration of our Northern towns in the levelling up agenda. We need investment in industry and infrastructure in these areas to attract people to these areas with affordable housing. My child won't be able to afford to buy in London full stop. I'm hoping he will have opportunities elsewhere in our country. Many people are trapped in London or forced to move to London for work. We need a proper national plan so people can choose a decent life in the whole of our country. Regards